
Westlands Primary School 
Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we come to the end of a very strange year, we would 
like to wish you all a lovely summer break and we are very 
much looking forward to seeing everybody in September. 
Please make sure you have read our return to school 
information so you know how school will work in the new 
academic year. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to say a very 
sad farewell to Mrs Alexander who is retiring this year. We 
would like to thank her for all she has done for the school 
and our children and wish her the very best. 

Miss Barnett will also be leaving us and wish her every 
success with her teaching career, we know you will be 
amazing.

Stay Safe
Westlands Primary School 

Exciting news… Miss 
Stanton is getting married in 
the Summer Holidays after a 

long wait as to whether or 
not it can go ahead. She will 
return to us as Mrs Hughes!

Congratulations 

Week 18 – 24/07/20





Key worker pod with Miss Kierans
 and Mrs Monk

This week we have been reflecting on 
our school year as well as talking about 
next year. We have done some transition 

activities to help with any worries or 
questions the children had and their 

next school year. We also made some 
jigsaw puzzle pieces to put together 

which represents us as a pod.  



Key worker pod with 
Mr Kitney and Mrs Vaughan

This week we have been discussing 
transitioning into our new year groups and 
classes. We have written letters to our new 
teachers and talked about any worries that 

we have moving up the school.



Key worker pod with 
Mrs Judge and Mrs Fenn

This week we have been talking about 
transitioning into our new classes, we 

have had the opportunity to express any 
worries and made an ‘all about me’ 
silhouettes for our new teachers.



EYFS  Pods
Super EYFS to the rescue! This week 
we have been inspired by the story 
Supertato - Supertato comes to the 
rescue of the veggie who had been 
trapped by the Evil Pea! We have 
created our own masks and super 
hero outfits, Lily-May even dressed 
up as the Evil Pea! The children in 
Mrs Watson and Miss Daniell’s pod 
have been busy looking after and 
planting veggies in the garden - we 
hope they continue to grow over the 
summer! 

 



Year 1  Pods

 

This week in Year 1, we looked at the 
wonderful transition videos and blurbs 
from our new class teachers.  Then, we 
discussed our feelings about moving to 
Year 2.  This lead us on to the book, 
The Colour Monster; a lovely book which 
helped us to describe how we feel.  We 
made our very own Colour Monster using 
card and collage materials.  We also 
took part in an experiment showing  
what happens if we do not share our 
feelings - they can bubble up and erupt 
like the vinegar and bicarbonate of soda 
in the experiment.  



Year 6 Pods
This week we have been focusing 
on transition. We have taken time 

each morning to look at the 
range of secondary schools that 
the children will be attending and 

have been reading the 
information that they have 

published. We have even taken 
part in some of their activities! 
The children have then been 

given the opportunity to discuss 
any worries or concerns that they 

have. 



         Hello Everyone,

I hope you are all well and enjoying the 

sunny days with your families.

I have been exploring lots of countryside 

walks and found some lovely spots for 

picnics with my family at the weekends.

My garden is blooming with lots of 

flowers and butterflies so it's been nice 

to spend some time 

sitting with my children watching them.

 I miss you all very much and look 

forward to seeing you all soon.

                   
    Love Mrs Hurley 



Breakfast Club & After 

School Club in September

If you said you needed Breakfast Club 

and After School Club provision in 

September, you will receive a letter to 

confirm your space. 

Please make sure you log in and pay on 

ParentPay to confirm your space. This 

will close on the 1st September. 

Contact us
Although we are now on the school 

holidays, there is someone at school if you 

need any help until Friday 24th July

 

You can contact us by:

Weduc - westlandsprimary

Tel - 01795 470862

Email - wpsoffice@swale.at

Returning to School 

Please remember children return 

to school on the 3rd September.

Make sure you know the start 

time and finish time for you child/ 

children as these are staggered. 

 

 

 

 

It is now the Summer Holidays


